
A gift from us to you! 
 

We have arranged access for our families to be able to watch the Junction Christmas show ‘The 

Snow Queen’ (suitable for ages: 5+) online at no cost, between Sunday 20th December (from 

3pm onwards) until Sunday 3rd January.  You can login to watch the film as many times as you 

like between those dates. 

 

Information on the production:  New International Encounter (NIE), Cambridge Junction and 

Tobacco Factory Theatres present a brand new family adventure this Christmas, straight into 

your living room! 

 

Join Gerda on her quest to save her best friend Kaj from the Snow Queen in the frozen north, in 

a special online adventure featuring music, storytelling, action and animation.  

 

Featuring a broken mirror, wild woods, a Mongolian yurt, helpful crows and a reindeer or two!  

Get involved and play along with the film using the accompanying downloadable activity pack. 

 

The login details to access the film are: 

www.junction.co.uk/schools-screening 

and enter the password: Gerda2020 

 

If you have watched the show, do send Mrs Rawlins an eSchools message to tell her what bits 

you enjoyed! 

 

There is a downloadable pack, which can be used to interact with the production, and an 

evaluation sheet, which you could email to Mrs Rawlins who will pass them on to the Junction 

team. 

 

Also, Gerda, one of the characters in the show, has sent us a video message – this is also on 

the website and the eSchools group page. 

 

We hope that you and your family will watching enjoy the show! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.junction.co.uk/schools-screening

